
From: Scanlon, Amy
To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: FW: Protect Yeadon-Clarenbach House
Date: Tuesday, February 18, 2014 10:20:41 AM

 
 
From: Heidi Wegleitner 
Sent: Monday, February 17, 2014 5:00 PM
To: Rummel, Marsha; Scanlon, Amy; 
Subject: Protect Yeadon-Clarenbach House
 

Dear Honorable Commissioners,

This email is to urge you to do what you can to protect the house at 123 W.  Gilman.  The
Yeadon-Clarenbach house is extremely worthy of recognition and preservation due to its
significance to our civil rights and social movement history.

Thanks,

Heidi
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